
**NOTICE** 

Due to the health pandemic, the school board has determined that it is not feasible for 

at least one board member, the executive director, or the school district’s legal counsel 

to be physically present at the regular meeting location. It is also not feasible for the 

public to attend at the regular meeting location due to the health pandemic. 

In accordance with Minnesota Statutes 13D.021, members of the public are not 

permitted to attend this meeting due to the current health pandemic. Persons may 

monitor this meeting from a remote location by joining the Zoom Meeting invitation 

below for Tuesday, April 21 at 6:00pm: 

Meeting ID: 937 0355 5936    Password: 6me92h 

https://zoom.us/j/93703555936?pwd=STFTd2NkVlkxVVNQVzlqSVJuS3FRdz09 
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